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Jack Simoneau

From: Dan Boone
Sent: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 3:59 PM
To: Jack Simoneau
Cc: Michelle Haines
Subject: Fwd: New PB Rep to your Board

Jack,  Starting with our April meeting the PB representative for the Huntersville Ordinances Advisory Board 
will be Susan Thomas.  Dan 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: HBankirer@aol.com 
Date: March 1, 2017 at 10:51:08 AM EST 
To: danboonenc@aol.com 
Subject: New PB Rep to your Board 

Dan -  Susan Thomas will be the new volunteer starting in April.  Joanne indicated that she will be there 
for the March meeting and will likely attend as an interested party on occasion. 
  
thanks 


